
‭September 11, 2023‬

‭Dear Parent/Guardian,‬

‭As‬‭we‬‭look‬‭to‬‭ensure‬‭high‬‭academic‬‭success‬‭of‬‭our‬‭students‬‭at‬‭Southwest‬‭High‬‭School,‬‭beginning‬‭Monday,‬‭September‬‭18‬‭,‬
‭we will be implementing a new systemized tardy policy.‬

‭Our‬‭school‬‭has‬‭partnered‬‭with‬‭Student‬‭Conductor‬‭in‬‭the‬‭implementation‬‭of‬‭a‬‭new,‬‭more‬‭effective‬‭tardy‬‭processing‬‭system.‬
‭Here are the things that you need to know.‬

‭●‬ ‭There are multiple tardy check-in kiosk stations located throughout the school.‬
‭○‬ ‭When tardy, the student will use the nearest check-in kiosk station to get them back into class‬

‭efficiently.‬
‭●‬ ‭Every time a student is tardy, an email and/or text message is sent to a parent/guardian notifying them that the‬

‭student was tardy. Any discipline assigo馀 蚗儀lde n n ocatݰ ut o a parent/guarhoobݷ




